Andrew Goodell

#267447 | March 15, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

In the richest country in the world, no one should be forced to sleep in a car or tent. I understand that
high rents and the inadequacy of our social safety net are mostly outside the purview of Portland
City Council, thus here we are with the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project. I support it, and
welcome any shift away from the criminalization of poverty. I especially support the changes
allowing for a tiny house or RV on private property.
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